From: Clayton Andrews

To: robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov
Cc: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Please Protect the Buffalo River
Date: Monday, March 13, 2017 5:12:06 PM

Governor and ADEQ,

Please deny the Reg 5 permit for the hog farm on Big Creek. The Buffalo River is a resource we can
NOT afford to compromise. That river employs hundreds of jobs, compared to a farm that employs less
than 10. Not to mention the innumerable wildlife and visitors that find themselves in the waters of the
Buffalo River.

Please do the right thing for Arkansas.

Regards,
Clayton Andrews
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